
Prospect Site-Based Meeting
November 20, 2023
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Community DeAndra 
Richardson

Hill
★ Welcome 

★ Upcoming book fairs

○ February 5-9

○ May 6-8 (BOGO) 
Grade Level Concerns
★ Kindergarten- none

★ First Grade- none

★ Second Grade- none

★ Third Grade - none

★ Fourth Grade- none

★ Fifth Grade- absent

★ TAs-

○ Bus drivers will give Cub Cash or tallies for students' bus 
behavior

■ Site Based Team decided tallies would be best for bus 
drivers to manage :) 

○ Every 5 tallies earns $1 Cub Cash

○ Mrs. Rollins will work on a spreadsheet for bus drivers

★ Specials/Support Staff–



○ There is so much happening during the first few months of 
school that makes it hard to find time to practice and prepare 
for Leadership Day.  For example, Student Lighthouse was 
busy preparing for the superintendent's council meeting, 
which put our practice times for Leadership Day in a time 
crunch. 

■ Suggestion of moving Leadership Day to February, 
March or April would allow more time for organizing and
practicing.

● Site Based Team: Having Leadership Day in 
November allowed for leadership notebooks ready
for conferences and it was not impacted by end of 
year things like Book Bus, EOGs, etc. 

○ Site Based Team recommends spreading out 
planning for next year between staff 
members and cutting off RSVP two weeks 
ahead of time for safety of students, 
families, and staff. 

○ The current Monday - Friday Special Area schedule will have 
us missing the following number of days of special area 
instruction for the 2024-25 school year:  5 Mondays, 2 
Tuesdays, 0 Wednesdays, 1 Thursday, and 4 Fridays.  This will 
have a significant impact on instruction for Monday and 
Friday special area classes.

■ Suggestion: Instead of the M-F schedule, let’s shift to an 
A, B, C, D rotation.  This rotation allows for NO missed 
days of special area instruction.

● Mrs. Snodgrass has previous experience and says 
there needs to be something that lets everyone 
know what day it is like to News Crew adding it to 
their morning announcements. 

● There are concerns about the organization of 
classes being split up. Suggestion of splitting 



students up like Kindergarten does with their Bear 
Group. The Bear Group is comprised of a couple of 
students from each class. The rest of the class 
stays together for Specials. 

★ Parents/Community Concerns- none

Approved by

Carter Rollins

Members present need to sign printed notes by Friday


